CITY OF JURUPA VALLEY FISCAL YEAR 2021-2022
COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT BLOCK GRANT (CDBG) PUBLIC SERVICE GRANTS
NOTICE OF FUNDING AVAILABILITY / REQUEST FOR APPLICATIONS

The City of Jurupa Valley is a recipient of CDBG funds from the federal Department of Housing
and Urban Development (HUD). The primary objective of the CDBG program is “the
development of viable urban communities by providing decent housing, a suitable environment
and expanding economic opportunities principally for persons of low- and moderate-income.”
To date, the 2021 Federal budget has not been approved; however, for planning purposes, the
City anticipates receiving $1,200,000 in CDBG funds for Fiscal Year 2021-2022 (July 1, 2021
through June 30, 2022).

The City of Jurupa Valley is free to select from a range of eligible activities established by HUD
for the use of CDBG funds. Eligible activities include social service programs (i.e., public
services) provided the majority of program beneficiaries are low- and moderate-income
residents, as defined by HUD. Funding for public service programs is limited to a budget
allotment established by the City that falls within CDBG program guidelines. The City has
planned to make $170,000 available for public services for Fiscal Year 2021-2022. The funding
levels listed above are subject to modification once HUD publishes actual grant amounts.
Funding levels may be increased or decreased by a uniform percentage (or other method)
based on the final grant amount.

REQUEST FOR APPLICATIONS

At this time, the City is accepting applications from interested, tax-exempt California nonprofit
organizations currently providing or planning to provide eligible CDBG services within the City
of Jurupa Valley during Fiscal Year 2021-2022. Interested/qualified organizations are invited to
apply for public service programs funding. The CDBG application, along with additional
information regarding the CDBG program as administered by the City of Jurupa Valley, is
available for download from the City's website www.jurupavalley.org or upon request at Jurupa
Valley City Hall located at 8930 Limonite Avenue, Jurupa Valley, CA 92509, during normal
business hours, Monday through Friday, 8:00 a.m. —5:00 p.m.

Additional information may be obtained by contacting Sean McGovern, Senior Management
Analyst, at (951) 332-6464 X249 or via email at smcgovern@jurupavalley.org.

All applications are due to the City by Menday Tuesday, February 15 16, 2021, at 3 PM.

NOTICE: THE ORIGINAL APPLICATION DEADLINE OF MONDAY, FEBRUARY 15, 2021 AT 3 PM
HAS BEEN EXTENDED TO TUESDAY, FEBRUARY 16, 2021 AT 3 PM.



